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NOTICE

The Government  of India has been holding the Pravasi  Bharatiya Diwas (PBD) Convention in the
month of January to recognize the contribution of Indian Diaspora in the growth and development of
India. The opportunity is also used to present the members of Diaspora with avenues available in India
to invest and be a part of the growth and success story in India and vice-verse. The occasion is also a
time for the Persons of Indian Origin to find and connect to their roots in the land of their fore-fathers.

The forthcoming 17th PBD Convention is being held in the city of Indore in the State of Madhya
Pradesh in India from 8-10 January 2023. A website (https://pbdindia.gov.in/) has been created by the
government to introduce all related information.

All members of Indian Diaspora are requested to visit the website and register in large numbers.
Special  discounts  are  available  for group  of  10 persons  or more.  For group discount  please
register as a group on the website.

All persons who register for PBD would be issued visa for India free of charge. Tourist packages
will  also  be  available  for  sight  seeing  at  a  discounted  price  in  Madhya  Pradesh  for  the
participants of PBD Convention.

High Commission of India may be contacted for further queries, if any, by email or phone at the contact
details given above.


